
RE: FOI Request

MHRA Customer Services <MHRACustomerServices@mhra.gov.uk>
Fri 10/05/2024 17:19

Dear 
 
Thank you for your request under the Freedom of Information Act, where you asked:
 

‘Could you please supply me with the following information concerning Performance enhancing drugs (PED’S), as
outlined below.

 

1.    Please could you provide me with all the correspondence, documents and research
between the MRHA and the Government concerning performance enhancing drugs,
specifically anabolic-androgenic steroids(e.g. testosterone, trenbolone, anavar between the years 2021-2024.’

 
 
We are writing to you for clarification about your request. Under section 16 of the Freedom of
information Act 2000, we’d like to offer you advice and assistance to clarify your request. In
relation to ‘between the MRHA and the Government’: could you please advise if:
 

You are referring to members of parliament e.g. MPs, Ministers only.
You are referring to members of parliament e.g. MPs, Ministers as well as other
Government departments e.g. the Department of Health and Social Care.
If it is something different to either of the above then please let us know.

 
You may also wish to consider narrowing down this part of your request: ‘all the
correspondence, documents and research’ if there is/are specific reports, research and
correspondence which are of interest to you.
 
We hope that the advice above is helpful, and we look forward to receiving your FOI request.
 
Kind Regards,
 
MHRA Customer Experience Centre
Communications and engagement team
Medicines and Healthcare products Regulatory Agency
10 South Colonnade, Canary Wharf,
London E14 4PU
 
 
From: 
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2024 3:23 PM
To: MHRA Customer Services <MHRACustomerServices@mhra.gov.uk>
Subject: FOI Request
 

 
Dear FOI officer
I am writing to make a request for all the information to which I am entitled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Could you please supply me with the following information concerning Performance enhancing drugs (PED’S), as outlined below.
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